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SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

Dear authors, thank you for the effort in describing in details the two-stage revision 

process. PJI is an important topic and more research about the subject is needed. I have 

really liked the clear exposition of the problem and how you have divided the different 

steps, the only problem is that this study doesn't add any new data or finding to the 

current body of evidence on PJI's treatment. 
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SPECIFIC COMMENTS TO AUTHORS 

General comments:  The study aims to highlight the recent advances in managing PJIs 

following knee arthroplasty surgery and discuss in depth the two-stage revision method. 

The document reviewing the treatment of periprosthetic joint infection in the knee 

demonstrates a good level of expertise of the authors in this field as well as a good 

scientific level. The article is well written and easy to read.  No spelling errors are found 

in the article and authors had into account the guidelines of the journal. For this reason, I 

understand that it is ready for publication, due to its interest and scientific quality. 

Therefore, I would like to congratulate the authors. 

 


